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Dear Mark, 

 

We are writing to you to express our thanks for the support that the Construction Leadership Council has given to 

both MHCLG and the Building Safety Regulator over the past few years. The collaborative approach has 

been invaluable in helping those working on building safety across the public and private sectors to adapt to the 

changes required by the Building Safety Act. 

  

As this process of transition is still ongoing, we are keen to ensure that we continue to work together closely to 

ensure the changes needed to deliver safe buildings in England are embedded.  

  

The CLC has frequently demonstrated its ability to bring all parts of the construction industry together, to work 

with Government and the BSR on a range of technical and operational issues. The recently published suite of 

guidance for Gateway 2 building control approval applications, the development of guidance in response to the 

update to BS9991, the Guidance on the Golden Thread and the CLC's work on product safety have all been valuable 

examples of co-operation. 

  

On all of these occasions, the CLC used its convening power to bring industry expertise together with MHCLG and 

the BSR, leading to good outcomes for all parties. 

  

We would like to continue to work with the CLC, as the primary representative body for the construction industry 

in England, and would welcome the opportunity to build on what we have already achieved over the past couple 

of years and rely on your ability to convene, collaborate and communicate to government, regulators and the 

industry. 

  

Alongside this, we will, of course, continue to engage with other bodies and parts of the sector as appropriate to 

ensure that our stakeholder engagement is as broad as possible and that all parts of the sector are confident that 

the BSR understands their particular issues.  As part of this we are also keen to strengthen the work of the BSR’s 

statutory committees and would welcome the CLC’s advice and support as we do this. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Andy Roe and John Palmer 
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